
Thank you to all players for your registration. This will be our largest group 
contesting our Champion of Champions. 
  
Here is some additional information you will find helpful so please read carefully: 
  
1. All players will need to register with me on the balcony at Burleigh GC. 
Registration will open at 6.15. Here you will collect a special card for scoring and any 
last minute instructions. 
2. Tea and coffee will be available from the proshop at your own expense 
2 I understand many of you have booked carts with the proshop. Now you know who 
you are playing with, please confirm with the proshop if you still need your cart as 
they are in short supply. If you require a cart, contact the proshop asap to see if you 
can get one now the draw is out. Carts and pull buggies (if required) are at the 
individual player's expenses. The proshop will be open from 6.00am and players 
may purchase range balls for warm up, or use the nets near the 10th Tee 
3. Caddies are permitted in this event but caddies are not catered for in our lunch 
menu. 
4. Scoring will be via the live scoring app. I have attached instructions here so you 
can download this to your phone and have it ready for use. The GGID required for 
scoring on your phone app will be on your card which you will receive when you 
register. All players are required to use this electronic scoring function, and, to 
complete and have their paper card signed off. Both player and marker signatures 
are required, but with the electronic scoring, the process of checking scores is made 
much faster, enabling an earlier presentation. 
  
I am anticipating that we will be having our lunch at approx 12.30pm and 
presentations will be able to follow soon after. 
  
If you have additional queries, please email me. 
  
Looking forward to a great day on Sunday. 
  
  
  
Neil Steinhardt 
Secretary GCDGA 
 


